
YOU SPOKE... WE LISTENED! 

THE 2ND ANNUAL LOCH ERIN FALL BASS FISHING CLASSIC IS BEING PLANNED. 

 

The tournament is open to Loch Erin Members Only and space is limited so 

PRE-REGISTRATION IS REQUIRED.   

 

While the date has not yet been announced, there is a maximum participation limit. 

Interest generated by last years’ event and website survey is sure to encourage 

additional anglers this fall.   So it’s important to indicate your intent to register to Christian 

Malcolm via email at (Christian.c.malcolm@gmail.com) as soon as possible. 

 

BLAST OFF FROM LEPRECHAUN PARK (LOCH ERIN BOAT LAUNCH) – 8:AM 

WEIGH-IN IS AT 2:PM SHARP! 

 

$40 ENTRY FEE PER BOAT (2 anglers maximum per boat) 

Includes $10 toward Big Bass and a $5.00 donation toward future LEPOA events. 

1st, 2nd and 3rd place payout will be determined based on the number of boats registered.  

 

RULES 

 

1.  5 fish limit per 2-person team (14” State minimum size) 

2.  Must have an operational live well with recirculation 

3.  No Live Bait.  Only one “rod and reel” may be used per angler at a time. No Trolling 

4.  In the unlikely event of a dead fish being weighed in, a 1 lb. penalty per dead fish will be 

     enforced. 

 

This is meant to be a fun, friendly community - based competition.  Last years’ winners included: 

                   First Place: Mike Czarnecki and Steve, with a five fish limit totaling 15.83 lb. 

 

                                                
 

                            Second Place: Steve and Colleen Ream, with a five fish limit totaling 12.08 lb.  

                          Third Place:  Big Bass: Christian and Jennifer Malcolm, with a 4.41 lb largemouth. 
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